Foundation

January 5, 2023

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation
¢/o Sharon Dashow, Esq

35 Laura Lane

Plainview, NY 11803

Dear Ms. Dashow,

On behalf of Hospital for Special Surgery, I am delighted to thank The Fugene
Zitwer Foundation for the wonderful contribution of $4,840 towards holiday
programming and gifts at the HSS Lerner Children’s Pavilion. Your generosity is
deeply appreciated. ’

Play is a valued therapeutic tool that promotes expression and healing for the
children HSS serves, many of whom are living with challenging orthopedic and
rheumatic conditions. The Foundation’s support for an array of age-appropriate
games, toys, and crafts—including activity boxes for our virtual holiday party—
provide entertainment and joy to vulnerable pediatric patients that frequent the HSS
Children’s Pavilion. In addition to brightening moods and bringing smiles, these
items help ease the stress of hospital visits during this special time of year,

Please accept my heartfelt gratitude for The Fugene Zitwer Foundation’s renewed
partnership and sending you my best wishes for a healthy, joyous new year.

Sincerely,

fﬂﬁ@gjé_,;.J

Reesa Kaufman
Executive Director, Foundation and Government Relations

PS:  The IRS Code requires us to confirm that we provided you with no goods or
services in consideration of this gift of $4,840 (check no. 1627, dated
12/4/2022). Please keep this letter as your official receipt for tax purposes.

CC:  LisaIpp, MD; Jessica Parise

535 EAST 70TH STREET NEW YORK, NY 10021 TEL 212.606.1196  HSS.EDD

If you wish to have your name remaved from lists used for fundraising requests to support Hespital for Special Surgery, please email Development@hss.edu,
call 844-810-1321 {a toll-free phone number), or send a request to Hospital for Special Surgery, Development Department, 535 East 7oth Street, New york, NY 10021,



